
TOWN OF SHERMAN 

PlAN COMMiSSiON MEETiNg 

JANuARy 3, 2024 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:06 pm.  Present at the meeting, Toby Robinson, Chase Potter, Mandy 
Klosterman, and Secretary Luke Wilsey. 

 

- No CSMs to review at this meeting 

 
-2024 look ahead for the Comprehensive Land use plan. 
The Plan Commission continued working on editing and adding information to the draft.  
 
February is the plan to finalize draft. It will then be sent on to the town board for review. 
 
 
 
 
 
Agenda for next meeting: 

 Public Comments 

 CSM Reviews 

 Finalize Comprehensive Land use draft 

  

Next meeting is Scheduled for Thursday February 15th and Wednesday March is 13th 

Motion made by Luke to adjourn, 2nd by Mandy. Meeting adjourned 7:30 


